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CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 

COMMUNITY MEETING NOTICE 

Department of Public Works – Code Compliance Division 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT- the City of West Hollywood’s Code 
Compliance Division will be hosting a meeting to gather community feedback 
and input regarding the current noise ordinance and potential ways to improve 
and update the ordinance. 
  
The meeting is scheduled for 7 p.m. on June 4, 2015, in the West Hollywood 
Park Library - Community Meeting Room, located at 625 N. San Vicente Blvd, 
West Hollywood, CA  90069  
 
This meeting is geared toward gathering public input on the effectiveness of the 
current noise ordinance and to seek input from the public on potential ways to 
improve the ordinance. 
  
For further information contact the Department Public Works at (323) 848-6375.  
Written comments may be addressed to Jeff Aubel, Code Compliance Manager, 
jaubel@weho.org  by e-mail, or fax at (323) 848-6564, or by mail c/o City of 
West Hollywood, Code Compliance Division at 8300 Santa Monica Blvd., West 
Hollywood, CA  90069. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF the City of West Hollywood, 
Yvonne Quarker 
City Clerk 
 
 


